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Parent Experience Survey: Email Invite

Email Subject: Request to Complete Parent Experience Survey about Court Experience

Dear [respondent name],

I am writing to ask you to complete a debrief form about your experiences with the child welfare court 

system. This survey asks questions about how judges engaged with families, satisfaction with their 

lawyers, and basic information about parents, like age, gender, and or income. The information you 

provide will help our team understand better ways to help other parents and families who experience 

child welfare courts.

This survey is part of the Judicial, Court, and Attorney Measures of Performance (JCAMP) project, 

funded by the Children’s Bureau.  

We know that you are very busy. The survey should take 10 minutes to complete. 

Click here to complete the survey by [insert date]. 

Your participation is voluntary; not required to take this survey. If you choose to take this survey, any 

information will be kept private.

I appreciate your time and consideration. If you have questions about the survey, please contact me at 

[email] or [phone].

Thank you!

The Paperwork Reduction Act Statement: This collection of information is voluntary and will be used to help us 

understand parent/caregiver experiences with child welfare courts. Public reporting burden for this collection of

information is estimated at 10 minutes per response, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering, 

and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of information. An agency may not conduct or 

sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it displays a currently 

valid OMB control number. The OMB number and expiration date for this collection are OMB #: 0970-XXXX, Exp:

XX/XX/XXXX. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other aspect of this collection of 

information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to Dr. Alicia Summers; alicia.d.summers@gmail.com 

and Dr. Sophia Gatwoski; sgatowski@ymail.com.


